
 

 

 Sports Physicals will be held on May 8
th

 here at GWHS.  If you are going to be partici-
pating in sports next year and would like to get your physical done early and here at school, 
come pick up the Sports Physical packet from the School Nurse or the Athletic Direc-
tor.   Make sure you return the packet  signed by your parent along with $2 by May 3

rd
.   No 

late sign-ups will be accepted.   

 ATTN SOPHOMORE TO SENIOR BOYS :  Boys are needed for the last trip to Scicon the 
week of May 13-17.   You must have grades of C or better, good attendance and no dis-

cipline issues.  Please see Mrs. McIntosh in the counseling office if you are interested. 

 FRESNO STATE ROTC REP VISIT: A Representative and former Golden West Graduate, 
(Fidel Moreno) from Fresno State will be presenting an informational meeting on Fresno 
States ROTC, Military Science & Leadership Program on Friday, May 3, 2019 at 10:00 
a.m.  in the library.   ROTC stands for Reserve Officer Training Corps. ROTC is a college pro-
gram that prepares young adults to become officers in the U.S. Military.  If you are interested, 
please sign up in the Presentation Binder in the Counseling Dept. to attend. 

 Attention all new and returning girl golfers. Come to an informational meeting on Thursday, 
April 25

th
 at lunch in the girl’s locker room. Spring golf, summer golf camp, and sports physi-

cals will be discussed. Even if you have never played golf before, if you are interested in 
learning, please come! 

 

 

 Student parking is available and limited to the parking lots located on the east side of campus 
only. Parking on any of the campus access roads is prohibited.  

 Golden West Dance Auditions…if you are interested in taking a dance class or being on the Illu-
sions Dance Team you MUST audition for appropriate class placement. Workshops to learn the 
audition dance and skills you’ll need to know will be Monday April 29th 7:30-8:30 PM and Tues-
day April 30th 3:30-4:30 PM. Auditions will be held Thursday May 2nd beginning at 4:00 PM. You 
can sign up for your audition time at the workshops. All workshops and auditions will be held in 
the Golden West Dance Studio. Please stop by to pick up your audition packet today. If you have 
any questions stop by or email scullum@vusd.org. Thank you. 

 CLASS OF 2020! Anyone interested in designing the Senior Sunrise t -shirt, please stop 
by L-20 and ask Mrs. Anaya for the shirt design template. Submissions will be due Wednes-
day, April 24

th
! 

 Seniors: If you haven’t picked up your cap and gown, please do so right away. They are 
in the front office with Mrs. Cabasa. You will need to come either during lunch or before/after 
school. 

 Students! The next WIN Academy will be held Saturday April 27th. Please join us in the 
cafeteria at 8:00 AM. Seniors: There are only a few more Saturday WIN dates left for 
you to make up absences! Please see Miss. Hurtado in room A-11 if you have any ques-
tions.  
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 Please review the link regarding the dress code policy.  Dress_Code.pdf 

 Checks will no longer be accepted for payments and/or purchases during the months of May, June and July 
2019.  However, you may use a credit card through the GWHS webstore on our homepage. We apologize for any 

inconvenience.  

 Attention All Students! REGARDING TARDIES - If you have 4 or more tardies in one week you will lose off campus lunch 

privileges or be assigned lunch detention. To avoid these restrictions, please work to be ON TIME TO CLASS!  

 

 **Please do not order food to be delivered to school. You will not be able to pick up the food during class time and 

the office will not accept any food delivered from any delivery service.  

 

 

 

 A Representative from Seton Hall University will be on campus, Friday, April 26, 2019 during 3
rd

 period in S-3.  One 
of the country’s leading Catholic universities, Seton Hall University has been developing students in mind, heart and spirit 
since 1856.  Home to over 10,000 undergraduate and graduate students and offering more than 90 rigorous majors, Seton 
Hall’s academic excellence has been singled out for distinction by the Princeton Review, U.S. News & World Report and 
Bloomberg Businessweek.  If you are interested in attending please sign up in the Presentation Binder in the Counseling 
Dept. 

 SENIORS - Scholarship night is approaching.  If you have been awarded any scholarships, please notify Mrs. Waters in 
person or by email immediately so you can be recognized at scholarship night.  Please provide Mrs. Waters with the docu-
mentation of the scholarship (i.e. name and award amount). Information must be received by 4/24/19 in order to have your 
name printed in the program. 

 

 

 XL is offering Credit Recovery on Wednesdays from 3:30-4:30pm in E-10. However, attending Wednesday classes is not a 
substitute for Monday classes.   

 Hip-Hop Dance is happening on Wednesdays and Thursdays in the dance room from 3:305:30 pm.   

 Boxing on Mondays and Tuesdays in P-29 near the stadium from 3:30-5:30 pm.   

 Mr. Peterson will be tutoring History. Meet in P2 on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:305:30pm . 

 Math Tutorials every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday in Mr. Lopez’s room P-14.   

 Mr. Elsharkawy in room S-5 will tutor Chemistry and Physics every Tues. & Wed.   

 Sports Medicine on Tuesdays and Wednesdays in the Trainer’s room from 3:30-5:30 pm.  

 Weightlifting will be meeting on Tuesday & Thursday after school 3:30-4:30 pm in the weight room.    

 

 

 

_https://youtu.be/iud4tUpqeeU  _________________________________________ 
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